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HIGH TURBIDITY DISRUPT WATER SUPPLY  

 IN SECTIONS OF ST. JAMES AND ST. ELIZABETH  

 

 

The National Water Commission (NWC) wishes to apologise to customers served by 

the Niagara Treatment Plant and the Mafoota Pumping station in St. James, for 

the disruption in their water supply, due to high turbidity at the facilities. 

 

Areas affected include: 

 

In St. James 

Johnson served by the Niagara facility and Mafoota, Roehampton, Rocky Hill, 

Wales Pond, Lawson, Comfort Hall and Windsor Castle served by the Mafoota 

facility. 

 

In St. Elizabeth 

Niagara, Jointwood, Elderslie, Accompong and surrounding areas. 

 

The NWC regrets any inconvenience caused and craves the patience and 

understanding of its valued customers. 

 

 

 

-End- 

 


